
 

  

 
 
Attention Chamber Music Lovers and Musicians:  
 
The Maplewood Chamber Music Workshop has been offering 
adult amateur musicians the opportunity to work on the 
masterpieces of the chamber music literature in a warm and 
friendly environment for more than 25 years.  We meet 4 times a 
semester (spring and fall) at the Ethical Culture in Maplewood 
NJ on Saturday afternoons once a month. Participants are 
grouped with musicians of a similar level and work on an 
appropriate piece. Pre-formed groups are more than welcome.  
Each group has an hour coaching session with a professional 
musician as well as an hour of rehearsal on their own. In between 
is a break where refreshments are served and participants can 
socialize. Each workshop session concludes with a half hour 
presentation which may be a performance or lecture intended to 
be of interest to chamber musicians. Please see our website for 
further information:  
 
https://www.maplewoodchambermusicworkshop.com/ 
 
We hope you can join us for some wonderful music making! 
 
Feel free to email us at mcmwplnl@gmail.com with any questions.   
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